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President’s Message 
By Jan Rosenburg 

 

Dear Artists, 
      Hope you all had a great Holidays Season. I 
know that you were disappointed that we 
didn’t get to party in December. But we plan 
to have our party in January at our regular 
monthly meeting. Bring your ornament or 
small piece of artwork for exchange.  
     We are looking forward to the new year, 
the board is working on plans for the 
upcoming year. We should have lots of fun. 
We should have a good year with all our 
regular activities, like Children’s Annual Art 
Show, the Scholarship, the monthly Meet & 
Greet, workshops, field trips and fall show.  
We will be adding some more. Let’s have fun 
and make some art. Looking forward to the 
new year! 

Jan Rosenburg 
 

 

 

TRAG 2020 Board 
 

 
 

 

 

          2020 Officers 
 

President – Jan Rosenburg 
 Gallery 

 Artist of the Month – Darlene Rutz 

 Scholarship – Gayle Page 

1st Vice President –Don Haberman 
 Programs 

 Lessons and Workshops 

 Grace/Inspiration 

 Field Trips 

 Sunshine – Pat Van Hooser 

2nd Vice President – Jan O’Neill 
            Children Show – Paula Buzenius 
             Festival of Arts: Jan O’Neill/Jan Rosenburg 

            Hospitality 

Secretary – Pat Hovis-French 
 Publicity – Laverne Hetzel 

 Newsletter – Barb Hirsh 

 Yearbook – Sandy Fearn 

 Cameo - open 

Treasurer - Sharon Clarke 
 Way+ Means 

 Fall Show Drawing 

Purchase Awards 

Budget and Finance 

 Membership – Sandy Fearn 

Gallery Treasurer - Helen Long  

 

December Party now January Party 

The January Meeting meal will be furnished by the 

Guild (Pizza and sub sandwiches). A $5 donation 

is welcome and will go toward the 2020 

Children’s Show. Please bring a dessert if you 

would like to share one of your favorite recipes. 

We will have the art exchange, as well as, the 

Artist of the Month: showing your latest creation.   
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2020 Artist of the Month 

The member competition is based on specific 

topics each month.  Entries are presented at the 

monthly meeting and votes are cast be members 

in attendance.  Entries must be original and not 

more than one year old and not previously 

entered in the Artist of the Month competition. 

January                   New (Never been seen) 

February                Let it snow (All Media) 

March                      Still Life (All Media) 

April                         Master or Mentors 

May                           Show Me Something CRAZY 

June                           Wood, Pottery, Metal Art 

July                             Pandora’s Box 

August                       Photography (Micro) 

September              Landscape (Water or Mountains) 

October                      Show me Fall 

November                 Abstract 

December                 Christmas Party   Ornament /  

                                       Art Exchange                       
 

 

Membership Call 

The dues for 2020 are $25. Student memberships are 

$20. You can mail your dues to TRAG, Attn: Treasurer, 

PO Box 31, Kimberling City. MO 65686 or bring your 

payment to the January meeting.   You can also drop 

them off at the gallery.   

Thank you,    

Sandy 

Weather Reminder    

Over the winter months if the schools are closed 

(primarily Reeds Spring, Blue Eye, and Branson), then 

the Gallery will be closed and the Guild meeting will be 

cancelled. Use your best judgment for safety.   

Call for Artist 

25
th

 annual Senior Art Exhibition        

This exhibit is open to artist 60 or over. All works 

must be hand delivered to the Fuldner Lounge at 

the Juanita K. Hammons Hall on Monday, March 23, 

2020 between 1:00 and -3:00.  Dates of the Show 

dates are March 25 -April 16, 2020. 

Call for Artist 

BRAC (Branson Regional Art Council) (Historic 

Owen Theatre) next show is "The Wizard of 

Oz".  It is running on February 14,15, 16, 21, 22, 

23, 28, 29, March 1 2 = 12 Shows.  

We are looking for local artists that would do 
Wizard of Oz paintings, water, oil or prints.  

BRAC is anticipating sell out performances of 
200 people at each performance.  Therefore, an 
artist is juried, their art will be at the Historic 
Owen Theatre in the "Art Room".  Visibility to 
their art potentially would be over 2400 people in 
a short time.  
How do you apply?  You must be a member 
($20).  Submit your Wizard of Oz art work to Jim 
Barber, info@bransonarts.org.  You will be 
notified immediately and since the first show is 
February 14, you will want to get your entry in 
before the event.  

We are doing the same thing for all future shows so would 
like all of you to think about doing the same for the 
following shows: 
The Odd Couple May 19 – 22 = 5 shows 
The Hunchback of Notre Dame (musical) April 16- 19, 23-
26 = 8 shows 
Shakespeare Abridged (comedy play) May 15, 17 18 = 5 
shows 
Peter Pan (youth troupe institute musical) June 4 – 7 = 6 
shows 
Mama Mia (musical) July 9 – 12 16-19 = 8 shows 
9 – 5 the Musical September 10 – 13 , 17 – 20 = 8 shows 
The Glass Menagerie (dramatic play) Nov 5 8 9 = 5 shows 
The Sound of Music (musical) Dec 3 – 5 10 – 13 = 10 
Shows 
 

Visit  https://bransonarts.org/events/ for complete 

schedule and updates. Other artist opportunities 
are available at https://bransonarts.org/call-for-
artists/ 
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Prayers to Val, as we are saddened to hear of the 

passing of her husband, Dave Medley. 

We are also saddened to hear of the passing of 

Brad Schroeder.  Our deepest sympathy to Mindy. 

 

Congratulations! 
Congratulations to Donna Gillispie!  She 

won 2nd Place for “Lakeview No. 6” a 

frozen watercolor and gold leaf painting. 

 

Art and the Internet 

By Karen Pugh 

There is a site called PIXABAY that has free 
pictures to use for your art. Hundreds of them! 
There are intermingled little ads for other sites 
such as iStock (which is mostly not free) so 
watch that you do not click the ads. The site is 
organized by subject matter, so you can quickly 
search for exactly what you want. Or if you are 
like me......I enjoy looking at everything I might 
want to paint! I have used it many times and find 
no security issues when using it.  
https://pixabay.com/ 

New Year’s Resolution 
Why not resolve to buy five cards for the TRAG 

Gallery in 2020. You will give a personalized 

message and support an artist.   

Art Instructions 

Karen Deeds is offering an art class on Friday 
mornings from 9-12. Students may work in their 
medium of choice under Karen's experienced 
guidance. If you are interested in joining a fun and 
congenial group to broaden and enhance your 
creative pursuits, give Karen a call at 417-272-
3757, or e-mail: karendeedsfineart@gmail.com 
 

Marjorie Peterson teaches classes on 

Wednesdays, from 10 am to 2 pm, at the 

Kimberling City Senior Center. Students will be 

working in oil, acrylic, fluid acrylics as watercolor. 

Marjorie leads through demonstrations and says 

you will learn not to fear the brush and paint. For 

more information, contact Marjorie at 417-

7394128 or  marjp42@hotmail.com 

 
January Birthdays 

January 4     Hilda Baker 

January 16   Cindy Herren 

January 17   Ron Doke 

January 17   Ginny Campbell 

January 22   Jon Thompson 

January 31   Yvette Ayers 

 

February Birthdays 

February 2    Mike Bell 

February 5   Karen Pugh 

February 13  Nancy Williams 

February 18                       Gerry Keohan 

February 26                       Jeannette Lowe 
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Table Rock Art Guild – January 20th 

at 12:00 (Plan on arriving between 11:30 and 12) 

First Christian Church, 5 Hilltop Drive, Kimberling City, MO 

 

Upcoming Dates 
January 20th meeting - Artist of the Month – 

Ornament / art exchange and your new work 

Next Workshop – February 25th  

Children’s Art Show March 26 -29 

Scholarship Reception _ April 

 

 

Visit us online: 

www.tablerockartgallery.com 

Visit us on Facebook: 

https://www.facebook.com/tablerockartguild/timeline/ 

Visit our Gallery located in the 

Kimberling City Shopping Center #11 

Kimberling City, MO 65686   

 

 

February Newsletter Submission Deadline 

 is January 25th. 
Anyone can submit to the newsletter articles or 

photos that would be of interest to other members.   

Send to:  Barbara Hirsh,, 276 Wildflower, Kimberling 

City, MO 65686   Email: bjhirsh@sbcglobal.net   

Phone: 630-910-0912 

Newsletter is distributed electronically monthly.  If 

you prefer to have the newsletter mailed, the yearly 

fee is $12 to cover the printing and mailing fees. Send 
yearly fees to TRAG, PO Box 31, Kimberling City, MO 

64686 

 

PO Box 31 

Kimberling City, MO 65686 

417-739-5829 


